
From the Principal’s Desk
The college has conducted UGC

sponsored seminars and other
academic and co-curricular activities
during the academic year.

The B.Ed. programme is spread
over two semesters each with five
months duration. The second
semester includes six weeks of
practice teaching. Students are busy
with the academic work. However,
every opportunity is given to interact
with people from different walk of
life so to enrich their experience.

Let us work together to mould the
future generation of teachers.
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Prof. (Dr.) Rajan Gurukkal P.M., Vice Chancellor of M.G University, inaugurating the UGC sponsored
National Seminar - “Science of Identifying Research Problems and Crafting of Proposals” held  on 25th
& 26th February, 2011.

Rev. Fr. Thomas Choolaparambil, Manager of the college, blessing the foundation stone of the Ladies Staff
Quarters funded by UGC on 8th December 2010.

Fr. Joseph Ozhukayil CMI, Principal of K.E. College Mannanam, inaugurates Annual Sports Meet on 29th January 2011.

A Photo Exhibition titled Kakkathollayiram Alumni Fest on 11th December 2010



Dr.  Sukumaran P. S. of Behavioural Sciences, M.G. University addresses teacher -trainees about the need to identify mentally challenged
children on 8th December 2010

Mr. Makaram Mathai addresses teacher-trainees

Christmas Celebrations 2010

Rev. Fr. Kurian Chalangady CMI, Principal, Christ Nagar H.S.S.,
Thiruvananthapuram.  inaugurates the Cultural Club activities on 18th
January 2011.

Fr. Principal offers floral tributes to Mahatma Gandhi in
connection with Gandhi Jayanthi CelebrationsMr. Pramod Raman, Senior Editor of Manorama News Channel, inaugurates the College Union activities.

Justice K. T. Thomas speaks about responsibilities of teachers of
10th June 2010


